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PROVINCIAL NOTICE

The following Provincial Notice is published for general informa-
tion.

L. D. BARNARD,
DIRECTOR-GENERAL

Provincial Building,
Wale Street,

Cape Town.

PROVINSIALE KENNISGEWING

Die volgende Provinsiale Kennisgewing word vir algemene inligting
gepubliseer.

L. D. BARNARD,
DIREKTEUR-GENERAAL

Provinsiale-gebou,
Waalstraat,

Kaapstad.

P.N. 314/2000 5 July 2000

PROVINCIAL NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF STATE EXPENDITURE

PREFERENTIAL PROCUREMENT POLICY
FRAMEWORK ACT, 2000

(ACT NO. 5 OF 2000)

DRAFT REGULATIONS

Provincial Notice No. 246 published in the Provincial Gazette No. 5509 dated 5 June 2000 has reference.

Please note that the due date to lodge written comments on the draft Regulations has been extended to 31 July 2000.

All comments must be marked for the attention of Mr NK Mlamla and may either be posted to the above address or transmitted by fax to (012)
315-4533 or by e-mail to MlamlaN@dse.pwv.gov.za by no later than 31 July 2000.
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